
ePRO Consortium Announces Publication of Open Access Article

 

 

C-Path’s ePRO Consortium is pleased to announce that “Demystifying Submissions of eCOA
Documentation for Ethics Review: Are We Making Submissions More Difficult than Necessary?” was
published online by Applied Clinical Trials on August 14, 2020. The article examines ways to optimize the
time and effort ethics committees invest in fulfilling their human subjects protection remit while streamlining
the submission process.

Access here: https://www.appliedclinicaltrialsonline.com/view/demystifying-submissions-of-ecoa-
documentation-for-ethics-review-are-we-making-submissions-more
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